
 

 

 

Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 

 

Questions / lines of enquiry to be taken up with the Commissioner at the meeting 

of the Panel on 3rd February 2023 

 

1. Post the killing of Sarah Everard by serving Metropolitan Police Officer Wayne 
Couzens and Operation Hotton by the IOPC into rape threats and 
racism. It would appear that elements within the Police have a systemic and 
institutional culture in relation to bigotry, racism and misogyny. 

 
The terms of reference of Baroness Casey's Review which is due to be published 
in early February 2023 will make recommendations to the Metropolitan Police. 
Given that it would be naive to think that only the Metropolitan Police have this 
ingrained culture, can the Commission re-assure the Police and Crime Panel that 
he will ensure Cheshire Constabulary action all of these recommendations? 

 
2. The media have widely reported that nationally a significant proportion of the 

newly recruited additional Police Officers have resigned within months if not 
weeks of starting their employment. Could the Commissioner tell the Panel  what 
is the position of Cheshire Police is in this respect? 

 
3. Could the Commissioner clarify the position over whether Police Community 

Support Officers are able to issue fines for parking offences. 
  

 


